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Rick Reaves is the former Senior Pastor at Hillcrest Baptist 
Church in Anniston. Brother Rick recently retired after many 
fruitful years of service to the Lord and the local church. He 
enjoys being with his family (5 grandchildren), fishing, and 

continues to preach as often as he can. 
 
 
 

Welcome to our Morning Worship Service Bro. Rick and 
Family.  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer     Kip McFry 
    

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, April 28th 

 Sunday School  9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Movie: “Breakthrough” Gadsden Cinemas 6:30 p.m. 

Bus riders will LEAVE the church by 5:30 p.m. 
Monday, April 29th 

 Go & Grow 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, April 30th 

 Senior Adult Choir, 9:30 a.m. 
Wednesday, May 1st 

   Bible Study 6:00 p.m.  

 Youth 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir @ 7:00 p.m. 
Friday, May 3rd 

   International Missions BBQ Sign us sheets 

   will be available on the table. 

Sunday, May 5th 
 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Jess Jennings will be bringing the morning message 

 Lunch immediately following. 

 Sunday Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

April 28th-May 5th 

 

 Babies:  Chuck & Kelly Lockridge  

 Toddlers 1: Alison & Sheldon Estes 

 2’s & 3’s:       Patty & Molly Clemons 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5yr. Old. 

 5 yr. old:         Missie & Haley Bostick 

 Security:                Sparks Harper, David Martin 

 Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

 Babies:  Kerstin Bryant, Darby Bryant 

Toddlers 1: Amy & Addison Bennefield 

2’S & 3’s: Sandy Phillips &  

4 yr. old:                  combine with 5 yr old. 

5 yr. old:  Boyd & Ashley Howard 

Security:  Randy Smith & Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck 

April 29th 
Pamela Acker 

May 3rd 
Shirley Morrow 
Colton Proctor 

May 5th 
Craig Steed 
Grayce Goss 

May 6th 
Emily Smith 

May 7th 
Erica Lemons 

May 8th 
Davion Stitts 

May 9th 
Terry Gallagher 

May 10th 
Michelle Franklin 

May 11th 
Jayce Staehly 

Owen Holbrooks 
May 12th 

Bert McCullough 

SUNDAY,  April 28th 

SUNDAY,  May 5th 

We still have a lot of 
tickets for the movie: 
“Breakthrough”. 

Please see Scott or 
Sandy immediately after 

Church TODAY to  
purchase your ticket. 
Bus riders need to be 

ready to leave the 
Church parking lot by 

5:30 p.m.  

May 5, 2019, Jess Jennings will be 
bringing our message to kick off 
events leading up to our 150th 
Celebration. After service we will 
have a church wide meal to celebrate
and visit with Jess and Wendy. 
Please plan on attending and bring 
your favorite dishes to share. Meat, 
bread and drinks will be provided. 
All those attending please bring nice 
sized generous portions of your  
delicious dish so we can serve the 
many people attending. Thank you!

Wednesday in the Word 
 

Our Bible Study group 
will be meeting in the 

Fellowship Hall for the 
time being. Hope to see 

you all there! 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Camp Lee Summer Retreat, July 12-14th 
Cost is $120 including 5 meals & activities. 
To get your spot please pay in full ASAP or 
text me if you need a sponsor ASAP. I will 
save your spot. $20.00 deposit and $10 per 
additional sibling. Payment due May 1st, 
can set up payment plan. 5th gr. students 
that are moving up are encouraged to go. 

Thank you to those who made a  
donation to Relay for Life. We  
collected $101.00 for the  
American Cancer Society. 
Thank you for being a caring 
Church.        Pam Jones 

HELP! WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
TO SIGN UP FOR EXTENDED 
CARE DURING WORSHIP AM. 

Thank all of you who made a  
donation, worked or helped in any 
way with the yard sale for the  
Compass Program. We raised 
$1207.00! We would like to thank 
the men for providing breakfast for 
us! We will begin our next semester 
in August. If you know of any lady 
that could benefit from the program 
please contact Pam Jones or  
Nicole Mouchka. 

May 5, 2019, Jess Jennings will be 
bringing our message to kick off 
events leading up to our 150th  
Celebration. After service we will 
have a church wide meal to celebrate 
and visit with Jess and Wendy. 
Please plan on attending and bring 
your favorite dishes to share. Meat, 
bread and drinks will be provided. 
All those attending please bring nice 
sized generous portions of your   
delicious dish so we can serve the 
many people attending. Thank you! 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

  
In what was probably a first in 
Board of Deacon’s meetings, a 

group of ladies visited on May 1, 
1957 and requested that the  
Deacons recommend to the 

Church that a nursery worker be 
hired. Needless to say a motion 
was made and approved to hire 
Annie R. Camp as the first paid 
nursery worker for three hours 

each Sunday at 75 cents per hour. 

PFBC GOAL $3,000 
Total to date: $2,479.00 

The Beautiful flowers in 
the Sanctuary are donated 
by Marsha Sanders. She is 
one we have adopted in 
continuing to pray for  
healing of her cancer.  Her 
reports have been good. So 
we continue to Praise our 
Loving God. 
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